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C&I Updates

MAP & EOC testing are complete!

LETRS Year 1 is complete! We expect to pay $500
stipends to 61 staff members who passed their final
exam with an 80% or better.

District Literacy Plan & Evidence-Based Reading
Instruction: New foundational literacy curriculum and
resources purchased for 2023-2024.

Ready for summer enrichment opportunities: About
40 field trips & experiences planned.

Planning for the 2023-2024 school year



Charter Renewal Planning

Staff members participated in focus groups to provide input on the improvement areas that
are a part of our coming charter renewal and to develop our KCIA Global Learner profile.
Such thoughtful ideas, questions and suggestions were discussed. The process allowed the
leadership team to hear feedback from a wide range of staff members.
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Thankful for our Translators

We are so lucky to have a team of nine skilled and compassionate translators at
KCIA! Many of our translators have been working extra hard this month to
complete the sometimes tedious task of translating the MAP test. We celebrated
their contributions in May for Translator Appreciation Day.




Joy § Relaxation

Teachers and staff spent time together after school one Wednesday this month practicing
self care in ways that bring them joy. Staff members hosted spaces for crafting, karaoke,
video games, reading, exercise and relaxation, taking a moment to pause in a busy month.
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Eighth-Grade Advocacy

Our eighth-grade class held a walkout
to protest gun violence last Friday, after
planning and preparation in their ELA
classes. Students created signs, wrote
chants and delivered speeches outside
the school to make their voices heard.
We are so proud of students for the
work they put in to bring attention to
something so important to them and
our country.
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